
From: Admin, AEM
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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Amber

Last_Name :
Long

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Hello, I believe North County should remain as it is, intact and as one district. I do not believe splitting us up will be
in the best interest of the people. Our communities intertwine and rely on eachother in so many different ways.
Splitting us up would be like chopping off the roots of a beautiful tree, because that's what we are a beautiful and
flourishing community. I believe we should remain intact and continue to have one supervisor represent us.
Thank you.

Submit :
Submit




